
 

 
 

 

 

 

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs A Webb 

 

 

Wednesday 7th December 2022 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Rotary Club – Young Photographer Competition 2022/23.  

Closing date for submissions – Friday 27th January 2023 

 

I’m very excited to announce that we have been invited to take part in the Rotary Club Young 

Photographer Competition 2022/23. 

 

The aim of the competition is to enable children to: 

- experiment with photography  

- use digital and/or traditional methods of photography  

- demonstrate interpretation of the topic 

- express ideas through the medium of photography 

 

The topic this year is ‘The Beauty of Architecture’.  

 

The competition is open to all local schools and colleges and there are three age categories: 

- Junior: up to and including 10 years old 

- Intermediate: 11 to 13 years old 

- Senior: 14 to 17 years old 

The children must include their age on the attached application form, along with their digital 

submission, should they wish to enter.  

 

All submissions must be emailed to Andy Kirk, who is the Rushmoor representative of the 

Rotary club, no later than Friday 27th January 2023, along with a completed application 

form. Submissions cannot be posted, so hard copies will not be accepted by the school.  

 

The email address to send entries to is as follows:  

andrewkirk276@gmail.com  

 

 

 

mailto:andrewkirk276@gmail.com


Please note that any submission of photographs of young people under the age of 18 must be 

accompanied by written permission from a parent or guardian and the submissions cannot 

exceed 15Mb.   

 

Full details of the competition, guidelines and rules are attached to this letter should you 

require any further information.  

 

I do hope that as many of our children will take part as possible – we have some fabulous 

artists at Talavera Junior School so I am sure we have many photographers in the making!    

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Nicola Beal 

Art Lead  
 

 


